Dear Ashley,
Thank you for speaking with me earlier today.

The Digby and Area Health Service Charitable Foundation will be holding the 8" annual Richard Ellis Memorial Golf
Tournament on June 22"9, 2023 at the Digby Pines Golf Resort and Spa. Last year the Municipality of Clare graciously
donated $1000 to the golf tournament.

We hope that the Municipality of Clare will once again consider supporting this event. The golf tournament is our major
fundraiser for the year and this year’s proceeds will be directed at the purchase of six new pressure relieving air
mattresses and four new air pumps for the Digby General Hospital. These mattresses and pumps are specifically
designed to support patient care with stage 3-4 pressure injuries.

Generous supporters such as you are valuable partners with the Foundation in maintaining present and future health
services within the Digby area. We thank you for considering to contribute to the Richard Ellis Memorial Golf
Tournament and a member from the golf committee will be in contact to discuss one of the many ways you can make a
difference in this year’s community fundraiser. Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the Golf Committee,

Debbie Haight

Secretary for

Digby & Area Health Service Charitable Foundation
75 Warwick Street

P.O. Box 820

Digby, NS BOV 1A0

1-902-245-2501 Ext. 3362



